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November 1, 2001 
 
 
 
The Honorable Robert Bunda 
   And Members of the Senate 
State Capitol, Room 003 
Honolulu, Hawaii  96813 
 
Dear President Bunda and Members of the Senate: 
 
The 2001 Hawaii State Legislature passed Senate Concurrent Resolution No. 90, SD 1, 
HD 1, entitled Establishing a Task Force to Improve the Efficiency of Law Enforcement 
and Public Safety Agencies.  The resolution requested the Department of Public Safety to 
convene a task force of law enforcement and public safety agencies for the purpose of 
exploring and assessing methods that would make state law enforcement more proactive, 
efficient, effective, and responsive to public safety concerns and issues.  It further 
requested that the task force report its findings and recommendations, including any 
proposed legislation, to the Legislature by November 1, 2001. 
 
The purpose of this missive is to request an extension of the November 1, 2001, reporting 
deadline.  Due to the tragic events of September 11, 2001, the task force is unable to 
complete a final report or draft recommended legislation.  The Law Enforcement and 
Public Safety Task Force apologizes for not being able to meet the deadline and is 
requesting an extension to November 1, 2002 to allow sufficient time to submit a full 
report and properly draft the legislation to effect any recommended changes. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
/s/ 
TED SAKAI 
Director 



  

November 1, 2001 
 
 
 
The Honorable Calvin K. Y. Say 
   And Members of the House of Representatives 
State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaii  96813 
 
Dear Speaker Say and Members of the House of Representatives: 
 
The 2001 Hawaii State Legislature passed Senate Concurrent Resolution No. 90, SD 1, 
HD 1, entitled Establishing a Task Force to Improve the Efficiency of Law Enforcement 
and Public Safety Agencies.  The resolution requested the Department of Public Safety to 
convene a task force of law enforcement and public safety agencies for the purpose of 
exploring and assessing methods that would make state law enforcement more proactive, 
efficient, effective, and responsive to public safety concerns and issues.  It further 
requested that the task force report its findings and recommendations, including any 
proposed legislation, to the Legislature by November 1, 2001. 
 
The purpose of this missive is to request an extension of the November 1, 2001, reporting 
deadline.  Due to the tragic events of September 11, 2001, the task force is unable to 
complete a final report or draft recommended legislation.  The Law Enforcement and 
Public Safety Task Force apologizes for not being able to meet the deadline and is 
requesting an extension to November 1, 2002 to allow sufficient time to submit a full 
report and properly draft the legislation to effect any recommended changes. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
/s/ 
TED SAKAI 
Director 


